
 
 
Mr D Chambers  
Bridport Town Council 
 
By email 

25th May 2020 
 
 
Dear Daryl  
 
RE: ADDITIONAL DOG BINS 
 
Thank you for your prompt about the dog bins. Since our letter to you of 18th February, and 
our Clerk’s email of 11th March regarding councillors' request for a delay, the issue has yet to 
be resolved, unfortunately.  
 
We have asked our new Footpaths Officer to identify where existing bins are, and where any 
new bins might be best placed. Our Finance Sub-committee will then look at the cost and 
recommend whether we can afford any of the bins residents have asked us to install. 
 
The Management Plan group for Bothenhampton Nature Reserve may well consider 
provision of dog bins there, to match the provision already in place at Jellyfields. 
 
However, we would like to proceed with the litter bin we requested for Lower Walditch Play 
Area, as identified on the plan we sent you. Anne Loades can provide more information 
about the precise location. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
A J Basker 
Chairman  
Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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